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I noticed that I missed commenting on the insurance requirement fee that is
identified in the net metering rule being proposed during the WUTC's
rulemaking process. I am still inquiring as to whether the proposed
$200,000 insurance policy is too onerous. I wanted to note that Vermont has
completed several of its investigations relating to electricity
restructuring. The attached net metering form indicates a requirement that
a residential account needs a $100,000 insurance policy and a farm or
non-residential facility needs a $300,000 policy to participate in net
metering.

Thank you.

Liz Klumpp, Senior Energy Policy Specialist

Washington Department of Community, Trade & Economic Development
(360) 956-2071
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